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Message from the Principal

Dear all

| hope this letter finds you well and safe within your bubbles. As a community,
you have all done exceptionally well and we are proud of what has been
achieved since the beginning of the lockdown. At the online Staff-Briefing this
morning, we discussed how out of situations and challenges such as

these comes 'Opportunities' and many of you are grabbing these and making
the most of them. The best term for one of these opportunities is 'Student Voice'
and it is fantastic seeing how many of you have embraced these.
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| would like to acknowledge the leadership of the Prefects as they put together
a message that | would encourage you all to have a look at if you are yet to do
so - Prefects Video

Next week we enter a new phase of our Lockdown as directed by the
Government. Please note the following:

1. Tuesday is a Staff Only Day. Therefore there is No Teaching. Classes
(Remote Learning) will resume on Wednesday 29th April. Please note that
this Day 3.

2. Tomorrow is Anzac Day and the Prefects have put forward a video - (please
click on this link - Prefects Anzac Day Video).

Below is their message -

Hey school!

As we’re sure you're all aware, ANZAC day is this Saturday. If we were at
school we would have been commemorating the day with an assembly - but
seeing as we’re not able to do that, we, the Prefect team would like to
encourage people to participate from their bubbles!

There’s a national event called Stand at Dawn - run by the RSA and the New
Zealand Defense Force where people across the country stand for a minutes
silence outside their houses at 6am.

The Prefect team will all be taking part, and we would like to encourage all of
you to do the same. Now more than ever is it important for us to remember the
sacrifices that have been made so that we can live in the world we do today.

If you do take part, we also encourage you to take a photo of yourself
participating (preferably in school uniform) and send it to one of the prefects, so
we can put it into one large video to show the schools commemoration of the
event.

16051@gc.ac.nz (Michael)
16064@gc.ac.nz (Jham)
16192@gc.ac.nz (Anais)

We hope you're all safe with your bubbles, and we look forward to seeing the
photos of you all Standing at Dawn!
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Michael, Jhoemeela and Anais

| hope you have all had the chance to view the Prefects video that highlights
what they are all thankful for. Ms. Smith and the House Captains are making
inroads with our Inaugural House Competition Music Video. There are lots of
reasons to be thankful, and | know that | am looking forward to seeing you all
when we return. However, | need you all to continue to do your best and try to
the very best of your abilities. | have often referred to the word 'Resilience’ but
just as importantly, right now we need you (the students) to be self-managers
and take responsibility for your learning. | know my teaching staff are doing
their very best to support you. Please support them in return.

Poide & Resprect

MA MARUWEHI, KA RAHIRI

PAUL MCKINLEY, PRINCIFAL

Click here to view

the school calendar
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TERM DATES

TERM 2 WEDNESDAY, 15 APRIL TO
FRIDAY, 3 JULY

TERM 3 MONDAY, 20 JULY TO
FRIDAY, 25 SEPTEMBER

TERM 4 MONDAY, 12 OCTOBER TO
WEDNESDAY, 9 DECEMBER
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EXIST
ONLY

To follow @glenfieldcollegesport click below



To see the latest sports fixtures click below

E‘
N

v

GLENFIELD COLLEGE

Fithess

Centre

Y \i 5 2

- ey

-

\15\
konovan Bi ford formfo on how tOJOIn


https://school.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=31c68ea3b68148cd685facc34&id=7f06ed2b64&e=7bc7117acd
https://school.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=31c68ea3b68148cd685facc34&id=2153c69cfb&e=7bc7117acd

Sch_QQIApps

DOWNLBADTHE APP

APP STORE

and stay informed

/SCHOOL v

iA _RE


https://school.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=31c68ea3b68148cd685facc34&id=1cef3d1a25&e=7bc7117acd
https://school.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=31c68ea3b68148cd685facc34&id=09508c1d5f&e=7bc7117acd

TRAFFIC LEAVING THE
CARPARK BEFORE AND AFTER
SCHOOL, PLEASE Illl NllT TIIRN




Glenfield College Uniform
Available from ‘New Zealand Uniforms’

Store: 194 Douglas Alesander Pde, Albany

Phone: 04 477 6300

Email: albany@nzuniforms.com

Store Hours: Weekdays 9am — Spm, Saturday Sam — 1pm

Web: www.nzuniforms.com

Payment Options:

MZ Uniforms accepts Cash, Eftpos, all major Credit Cards and WINZ
payments. We also offer finance through Gilrose Finance, PartPay
and have a ‘Uniform Club’ which is a great way 1o save for your
School Uniform purchases,

‘Uniform Club’ :

It's pasy, et up an account and make automatic payments (weelkly,
fortnight by or monthly) in advance and watch your balance grow.
‘When you are ready to make your Schoolwear purchases with NZL,
your money is already available and waiting to be spent! Call or visit
the store today to get started,
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